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November 18, 2009

	Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 

27th. Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto ON M4P 1E4 

Telephone: 416- 481-1967 

Facsimile: 416- 440-7656 

Toll free: 1-888-632-6273 


Dear Board Secretary,

 Re: Brant County Power Inc.’s Application for a Service Area Amendment 
Board File Number EB-2009-0391
We were asked to provide information regarding comparative costs for Hydro One to service this customer.  We asked Mr. Steven Vance, Manager –Integrated Systems Support, Business Integration – Hydro One Networks Inc., to comment on this and here is his response:
“The electrical service upgrade at the RC School at 185 King Street in Burfordl is calling for a 3 phase service.  The RC school is landlocked behind the associated church. The closest Hydro One 3 phase is located approximately 1.5 Km away. Estimated costs to build this line would be over $100,000. It would not be cost effective for Hydro One to incur significant costs to build these facilities, nor would it be fair for the customer to incur significant costs.”

I hope this is satisfactory to the Board.  If additional information is required please let me know.

Yours truly,

Glen Fuller


Operations Manager

     

65 Dundas St. E.,  Paris   ON   N3L 3H1
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